

September 2024
Hello Families, 

My name is Jamie Rodriguez and I am so excited that you and your family will be a part of our class this school year. It's exciting to continue this journey with many of you and I look forward to meeting our new families and students who are joining us this year.  I am planning for and anticipating a year filled with fun, learning and laughter. We are going to have an incredible school year together! 

I hope you can join us for our Back to School Night. It will be held on Wednesday, September 25th@ 7:00 pm. Our classroom is located in room B 206 . Follow the sensory path trail to the end of the hallway and we are the last door on the left. There you will be able to explore our classroom, learn about your child’s typical school day, and view the curriculum and programs used. You will also be able to meet our amazing paraprofessionals who will be working with your children this year. I am very fortunate to have the support of  Ellen Goldberg, Diane Barletta, Amanda Cassaro and Sandy Taliaferro helping our students with daily activities and procedures.  

Please send in to school  (if you haven’t already done so) 
· An extra set of clothing to keep in the classroom 
· Diapers and wipes if your child has toileting needs
· An additional snack/drink for snack time.
· Chromebooks and chargers (they will be kept in school unless you request it to be sent home each night)

I am thrilled to be starting on this year's journey with your children. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me at jlrodriguez@jacksonsd.org or text using the Remind App. I am so happy to share in making this a truly memorable year! 
Regards,
              Ms. Rodriguez
